
 

 

Immediate Release 

Tuesday, 11 January 2022 

Attention: All Media Houses 

 

COGHSTA MEC BASIKOPO MAKAMU ON AN OFFICIAL 

MONITORING VISIT TO SCHOOLS IN MAMAILA 

The MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs, Mr Basikopo 

Makamu will conduct a special visit to schools in the Mamila Village located under the Greater Letaba 

Local Municipality tomorrow. 

This is in line with the Limpopo EXCO’s decision for MEC’s to help monitor the reopening of 

schools by visiting the best, underperforming and Serial-Underperforming schools according to 

the 2021 results. 

The following is MEC Makamu’s School Monitoring Itinerary: 

Date:   Wednesday, 12 January 

Venue:  1. Mphuma High School -   07:30 

2. Mamaila Primary School -   09:00 
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